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New Traffic Signal Installed at Intersection of U.S. Highway 278  
and St. Gregory Drive in Bluffton 
 

Beaufort County has installed a new traffic signal on U.S. 278 (Fording Island Road) at the new St. Gregory 
Drive in front of Bluffton Township Fire District Station 35 to enhance the safety and access for motorists in this 
area.  The traffic light is fully operational, having replaced the emergency signal at that location,  Motorists are 
asked to use caution when approaching this intersection because of the new signal.  For more information, 
contact the Beaufort County Traffic Engineering Department at 843-255-2940. 
 
Related story: 
County and Berkeley Hall Reach Consensus for Frontage Road at St. Gregory the Great 
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http://www.bcgov.net/news/2015/BC%20News%20Release%20-%20081415%20-%20County%20and%20Berkeley%20Hall%20Reach%20Consensus.pdf

